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The recovery premium provides additional funding for schools in the 2023 to 2024 academic year. Building on the pupil premium, this
funding will help schools to deliver evidence-based approaches for supporting disadvantaged pupils.

Pupil eligibility

The recovery premium will be allocated using the same data as the pupil premium. This means the following pupils will attract recovery premium
funding to schools:

e pupils who are eligible for free schools meals (FSM)
e pupils who have been eligible for free school meals at any point in the last 6 years
e children looked after by local authorities and referred to as looked-after children (LAC)

e post-looked after children (post-LAC)

326 number of roll

Total number of students on roll Funding allocated for
(allocation taken from October census 22) 114 Primary — PP 66
146 Secondary — PP 104

Total amount of funding received for Recovery Premium Fund _
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Catch Up Spending — Overall Proposed Spending













Payments will be sent to academies (and free schools) on:

e 10 October 2023
e 10 January 2024
e 12 April 2023
e 10 July 2024



Monitoring and Impact Evaluation
As part of our commitment to ensuring accountability we undertake regular monitoring and evaluation as follows:

Data analysis
- Pupil progress meetings
* Moderation of assessment
- Learning walks
- Learning discussions with pupils about their work
- Support and challenge for individual teachers
- Regular external quality assurance

- Annual Catch Up reviews
- Ongoing case studies



